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LORIC CHAMPIONS This week: 

Jonah from Turner for leadership, Reggie from Millward for 

organisation, Logan from Mason for leadership, Kiruthika from 

Dickens for communication and Xander from Fox for communication 

CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL 

Badges this week for achieving 10 stickers go to: Kacie for 

leadership, Kirudhaya and Arlo for communication and Lexi-Mai for 

organisation  
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Clubs next week: Bath Rugby, KS2 Up 

and Under, Magic mile (weather 

permitting) NO KS1 UP AND UNDER THIS 

WEEK-SORRY 

 

Welcome to the spring term, we hope that all our families had a restful holiday and may I take this 

opportunity to wish you all a very Happy New Year! 

We started the term with an assembly which encouraged the children to think about resolutions and 

setting goals for themselves. They were very clear about the steps that they would take to try and achieve 

them and impressed us with their understanding that hard work and practice often equals rewards.  

This term is all about the Creative Arts with the children in each class studying a different artist, where they 

originated from and having opportunities to work with different materials in art to recreate their style. We 

plan to hold a ‘Regis gallery’ towards the end of the term where parents and carers can come and see the 

fabulous learning that has taken place. 

Bath Rugby started their work with us this week. Dickens and Mason class having lessons during their PE 

time and many other children in Yr4-6 enjoying the afterschool club. If your child didn’t get a place in the 

club, we do have a waiting list and children will be invited to attend if and when places become available. 

 Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 

We have parent governor vacancies, if you are 

interested and want to find out more please contact 

the school office. 

 

STARTING SCHOOL IN 2023?   If you or someone you know has a child due to start school in September 

2023- you can apply for a place at Corsham Regis through the Wiltshire council website: 

https://parentportal.wiltshire.gov.uk/web/portal/pages/parents/admissions 

Closing date for applications is Sunday 15th January 

 

   Ella-May  

    Harry S 

   SUPER 

http://www.corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk/
https://parentportal.wiltshire.gov.uk/web/portal/pages/parents/admissions

